
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 27 of 2021 

 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/21 

 

 

21 June 2021 

 

 

 

Amendment to Notice to Mariners No. 16 of 2021 re - Maintenance work on Malta 

Coast Radio Station Tower 

 

 

Reference is made to Notice to Mariners No 16 of 2021. 

 

The Directorate for Ports and Yachting, Transport Malta, informs mariners that the date 

of completion for maintenance work on Malta Coast Radio Station Tower, has been 

extended until Friday 30th July 2021. 

 

Notice to Mariners No 16 of 2021 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Notice to Mariners No 16 of 2021 will remain valid. 

 

 

 

 
 


